
 

 

 
  
No.    046/24 

 

  30th January 2024 

 
 

 
 TO :    All Branches, Regional Secretaries and Regional Health & Safety Sub-          

 Committees 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Colleague 

 

SUBMISSION OF MOTIONS TO GENERAL CONFERENCE 2024 

 

Further to LTB 307/23 issued on 27th November inviting Branches to submit motions to 

General Conference and 345/23 issued on 22nd December 2023 postponing General 

Conference, Branches and submitting bodies would wish to know that it has been agreed by 

the Standing Orders Committee that the closing dates for submission of motions to General 

Conference of 1st February 2024 no longer applies.    

 

Once a new date and venue has been agreed by the NEC for General Conference details will 

be circulated regarding the closing date for submission of motions. 

 

It has also been decided to move the closing date for the Rules Revision Conference 

proposals as advertised in LTB 308/23 from noon on Thursday 14th March 2024 to noon on 

Monday 18th March 2024.   This will allow Branches and Regions the maximum time available 

to submit rule proposals. 

 

Any enquiries regarding this LTB should be addressed to Angela Niven by telephoning 020 

8971 7256 or by email to conferences@cwu.org 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

 

A P Kearns 

Senior Deputy General Secretary 
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